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This is a reminder that any revisions to the 2010-11 Form J-7CSR for the Kindergarten 

and Grades One through Three Class Size Reduction Program are due to the California 
Department of Education by February 21, 2012. The 2010-11 Form J-7CSR and further 

instructions can be found on our Web page at:  

http://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/cs/k3/formsinst.asp  

If you have any questions, please contact Rebecca Lee, Fiscal Consultant, Categorical 

Allocations and Management Assistance Office, by phone at 916-324-4533 or by e-mail 
at relee@cde.ca.gov. Thank you. 
 


